
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Lewis 

Dear Children, 

Welcome to Reception class. My name is Mrs Lewis 
and I am really excited to be your teacher this year. 

This will be a magical year of wonder were we will 
learn lots about ourselves, our friends and other 
people in our school and community. As we 
investigate, learn and grow together we will always 
be our best and reach for the stars. 

I would like everyday to be an adventure and make 
lots of new memories together.  

I can not wait to meet you so you can share with me 
what you like to do! I am really looking forward to 
meeting you all in September, hopefully.  

 

 


